
 

 

June 28, 2024 

 

Converted all electricity at Head Office and Technical Center  

to "renewable energy electricity” 

 

 Up to now, as a member of the All Toyota Company, we have been working on 

the shift to "renewable energy power," which means that 100% of the 

electricity we use is derived from renewable energy sources (hereafter 

referred to as "renewable energy power"). By promoting in-house consumption 

of solar-generated electricity and purchasing renewable electricity from 

power companies, we have switched to renewable electricity for our head 

office in December 2023 and for the Technical Center in April 2024. 

  

We will continue to promote the use of "renewable electricity" at other 

sites and aim to achieve this goal for all company electricity by 2030.  

 


